
 

Please email centre review requests to jking@wrotham.kent.sch.uk by the following dates: 

16th August – Priority reviews (a university place is dependent on the outcome) 

3rd September – Non Priority reviews (a university place is not dependent on the outcome) 

Remember your grade can go up, down or stay the same through either stage of the appeals 

process. 
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